
Daubin, Brian M (GT&D 

12/9/2013 11:39:45 AM
From:
Sent:

Malashenko, Elizaveta! (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Eng, Terence (terence.eng@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(terenc e. eng@cpuc. ca. gov)

To:

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Singh, 
Sumeet (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); 
Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2);
Soto, Jesus (SVP) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J81K); Roth, Karen 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KSR2);rRedacted

Cc:

Redacted Doll, Laura
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); I Redacted I 
Redacted

RedactedRedacted

Bee:
Subject: FW: Note from CPUC NDE Meeting 12/6/13

Liza/Terence,

Attached are my notes and presentation materials from our meeting on 12/6/13,

Thank you

Brian M. Daubin 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co. 
925-783-3622 (cell) 
925-244-3394 (office)

"Never tell people how to do things. Tell them what to do and they will surprise you with their ingenuity." 
-George S. Patton, US Army General

From: Daubin, Brian M (GT&D)
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Daubin, Brian M (GT&D)
Subject: Note from CPUC NDE Meeting 12/6/13
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Attendees:

Terence Eng

Brian Daubin began to review slide deck with Terence Eng:

Brian Daubin submitted final L-114 Report.

• SED now considers concerns with L-114 mitigated and all concerns resolved for that segment of pipe

PG&E has identified 600 miles of pipe to Leak Survey

• Terence requested the need to provide Leak Survey results as soon as they become available for 600 miles
of pipeline segments

• Brian Daubin committed to providing results as they come available

Went through the description of AGFA Film quality. Established that the lower the AGFA "D" number the higher the 
film quality

• Terence Eng requested answer as to why WIX (NDE Contractor) is using D7 film for TCI re-inspections,
instead of D5 which is now PG&E's requirement in their Technical Specification.

• Brian Daubin to provide follow up

PG&E requests for SED personnel to contact Brian Daubin upon arrival at Vernalis Station on 12/9/13

Brian Daubin to follow-up on TD-4160M. Terence never received CD from PG&E

Terence Eng requested a list of the 3755 identified Welds and the 488 welds ATS did comprehensive review on

Terence Eng communicated that SED is looking to have BV do a 3rd Party Review of 3755 Welds (film).

Would like to do a random sampling of total population (3755) 
Concerned that comprehensive review was only done on 488 
Sometime in January, should take 2 weeks.

Handed Community Outreach presentation to Terence with the explanation that I would get with Liza to discuss 
directly with her and Brian Turner.
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Sent from Evernote

SB GT&S 0505420


